
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/31/2018 4:10:14 PM

First name: Jenny

Last name: Duax

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have been riding snowmachines in Alaska for the better part of 15 years.  Our riding area spans the

state and includes the Chugach Forest and areas under revision.  On average we ride 40-50 days a year - snow

level dependent.  

 

I do not support Plan C or D which limit riding areas.  I do support plan B AND support increased routes to gain

access to the riding areas.  As a female rider with not quite the riding skills as the guys....having limited access

prevents me from partaking in rides where access is limited - I believe this is the case for other women, other

new riders and families looking to spend quality time in.

 

I do not feel that further expansion in already dedicated wilderness areas is needed for motorized vehicles is

need and that it is important to continue to limit areas of access to people and activity to maintain "the forest and

wildlife".  

 

Please consider my comments and support Plan B increased routes to gain access to the riding areas.  I do

believe that access is paramount for riders of all levels to be able to enjoy the sport in Alaska.

 

Thank you for your consideration

Jenny Duax


